e

00780338

February 23, 1966

H. N. Rhodes, Director

Nebraska Oil and Gas Conservation Commisgion
P.O. Box 105
Sidney, Nebraska

Dear Dusty:

We have received a Notice of Intention to Drill the No. 1 Long well
in Sec. 24, T-12N, R-56W, Weld County, Colorado, which was discussed
with you sometime last week.

I have enclosed for your information a copy of the intention and of
the order for the Peavy Field in which it is located.

Since this meets all of the requirements of the rules and regula-
tions of the Oil and Gas Conservation Commission it will be approved; howe
ever, since it is a direct offset to the Nebraska line, we shall withhold ap=
proval until February 28, barring unforeseen complications,

. Any comments you may care to make will be appreciated,
Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

D. V. Rogers, Director

Smith:em
Enclosures
ec: Regal Drilling Co.



